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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 2:25 PM
To: gravattlana@yahooo.com
Subject: Section 106 ConsultationLana,

Lana, 
 
Since you haven’t gotten back to me, I’m going to fax (to 605-384-5687) a copy of the letter that was sent to 
your Chairman on February 10, 2011, inviting your tribe to participate in Section 106 Consultation for the 
proposed Ross uranium recovery project located in Crook County, WY.  I need to know if your tribe will 
participate. 
 
Thank you. 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
 



 
 
Hearing Identifier:  StrataEnergyRoss_LA_NonPublic  
Email Number:  369  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov20110506142500)  
 
Subject:   Section 106 ConsultationLana,  
Sent Date:   5/6/2011 2:25:25 PM  
Received Date:  5/6/2011 2:25:00 PM  
From:    Bjornsen, Alan 
 
Created By:   Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov 
 
Recipients:     
"gravattlana@yahooo.com" <gravattlana@yahooo.com>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:     
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    577      5/6/2011 2:25:00 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     
  


